
 
Legal Notice 

 
Please Take Notice that the Village of Rhinebeck, Board of Trustees will be 
holding a public hearing on Tuesday, September 25th, 2012 at 6:00 pm at the 
Village Hall, 76 East Market St. Rhinebeck, NY.  The purpose of the hearing is 
to discuss the Sinterklaas Committee’s request for the closure of E. Market St. 
from and including the municipal lot to Rt. 9  on Dec 1st, 2012. 

 
 
 

Lisa Biscardi 
Village Clerk 


